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Sir Knight

   164th Right Eminent
Grand Commander
Knights Templar of California

Greetings Sir Knights of the Great State of California.

Lady Tammy and I look forward to seeing you all in Visalia, CA.
this month as we complete our term's business and work to put
forth our new efforts to build and grow Knights Templar in the
Great State of California. Please, if you have not already done so,
go to the website 

ca-gyrs.org



and register to attend the California York Rite Grand Sessions.
They will be held at the Wyndham Visalia Hotel from May 13th
to the 17th, 2023. 

Sir Knights, thank you one and all for allowing me the
opportunity to serve as Grand Commander of the State of
California. It is an honor I will cherish for the rest of my life.
The year has passed quickly and issues needing attention are
many. I am confident that the incoming staff of officers will
continue the good work of building and strengthening Knights
Templar in the Great State of California. 

A monthly publication supplement of the California Cross & Crown Bulletin

CALIFORNIA KNIGHTS TEMPLARCALIFORNIA KNIGHTS TEMPLAR

M A Y  9 0 5  A . O . 2 0 2 3  A . D .

Grasp the opportunityGrasp the opportunity
to share about our beloved Rite.to share about our beloved Rite.

by Sir Knight Craig L. Flagtwet

http://ca-gyrs.org/


You will know themYou will know them
                        by their worksby their works,,

Craig L. FlagtwetCraig L. Flagtwet
G r a n d  C o m m a n d e r

H. Bud Ramsey, KCT, KYGCH, REPGC
Grand Recorder | Grand Commandery California Knights Templar

2486 N. Mountainside Drive
Los Banos, CA 93635-8825




grand.recorder.kt.ca@gmail.com   |   (408) 838-3730



www.yorkriteofcalifornia.org

Marty M. Cusing, KTCH | California Knights Templar Editor | martycusing@gmail.com

As the Craft Lodges in our great state begin to work through the back log of 3rd Degree conferrals, we the
members of the York Rite in California need to be ready to share information with our Craft Lodge
brothers, and then work to welcome them to membership in our beloved Rite. Many hands make light
work, and it will take the efforts of us all to grasp the opportunity that is in the process of presenting itself.
It is my aspiration that we do not miss this opportunity, and I will continue to make York Rite
presentations at Craft Lodges to spread the joy of the York Rite of Freemasonry. Please if you are able, join
with me in this great work of building membership in our part of our great fraternity. 

Lady Tammy and I pray for the continued success of the Grand Commandery of Knight Templar of the
State of California, together with the constituent Commanderies and their members. May GOD continue to
bless you all with peace, happiness and plenty.
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